From: john@johngiven.com

Sent time: 06/22/2020 01:19:18 PM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: question re anticipated hearing timeline for Hollywood Center project

Dear Ms. Nguyen -

I'have heard from several different people that the City’s planned timeline for the Hollywood Center project includes a return of the
Final EIR before the end of July.

First, is that true? Second, are there already tentative hearing dates planned, or estimates of when hearings might be held?

As you know, the project has generated a great deal of interest among affected community members and a very high level of public
participation can be expected. If the City already has an ideas as to expected hearing dates, even if only rough estimates (e.g., in a
particular month), I strongly recommend publishing that to the community as soon as possible so people can plan accordingly.

Best regards,

John Given

John Given

Law Office of John P. Given

2461 Santa Monica Boulevard, #438
Santa Monica, CA 90404
(310)471-8485
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